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Chatham County Police Ask For Public’s Help in Identifying Two Suspects 

Chatham County, GA (June 10, 2020) – Chatham County Police Department detectives are 

again asking for the public’s help as they continue to work to identify several suspects related to 

various fraudulent credit card transactions. 

 

Two unidentified individuals used a stolen credit card to make purchases at various locations 

throughout Chatham County, Georgia, between May 10 and May 12, 2020. One of the suspects 

is described as a slim white male with a beard, and the other is described as an African American 

male with a bald head and no facial hair. The suspects are believed to be driving a red four-door 

Nissan sedan. They were captured by surveillance cameras, and their photos are attached. 

 

Detectives are asking anyone with information to call Chatham County Police at 912-651-4705 

or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters remain anonymous and may qualify for a cash 

reward. 

### 

Contact: 

Betsy Nolen 

Public Information Officer 

Chatham County Police Department 

Cell: (912) 675-2949 

 
 

 


